
Text: UNITED
To: 237263

Urgent Action for Fair Pay!
The state’s initial compensation proposal for our
2025-27 union contract was short-sighted and
disrespectful. We won’t accept it.

To help us push back, we need our membership to get loud to put pressure on
the governor and the Office of Financial Management.

What to Expect

Use the text-opt in above and you’ll receive a text with a button to call the Governor’s Office. 

The governor won’t pick up. You’ll be leaving a message. 

Each phone call counts! Our power as a union comes from our numbers. It’s time to show that we

are UNITED FOR WASHINGTON—for our jobs, our families, and our communities.

What to Say
This is [Name]. I'm an employee at [your employer] represented by the Washington Federation of
State Employees. 
I'm calling on the Governor to ensure WFSE members receive a fair 2025-27 contract with
compensation that reflects the importance of our work.
The services Washingtonians depend on are already stretched thin. Now is the time for an
investment in the folks who do the work that keeps our state running.

Call the Gov. Today!


